
Rules Committee, 

The Electoral College system may have necessary back when the country was new, but things have 

changed. There is currently no obstacle to obtaining a count from every state within hours of the 

close of the polls. Let us please have an up-to-date system, let us count the actual votes, and let us 

have an immediate announcement of the outcome. A day or so at the most should be enough to 

handle any minor problems that may arise. 

Let us have a National Popular Vote! 

Thank you. 
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